Executive Office of Environmental Affairs
Office of Coastal Zone Management
Harbor Planning Program

Notice of Issuance of a Notice to Proceed
for the Municipal Harbor Plan
for Lynn Harbor, Lynn
pursuant to 301 CMR 23.00

In accordance with the applicable repulations at 301 CMR 23.00, the Massachusetts Office
of Coastal Zone Management has issued a Notice to Proceed (“Notice”) to initiate the
process of development of a Municipal Harbor Plan for Lynn Harbor in Lynn,
Massachusetts.

Copies of the Notice may be obtained by contacting Brad Saunders, Sasaki Associates, Inc.
64  Pleasant  Street Watertown, MA  02472-0149, at 616-923-7211  and
bsaunders@sasaki.com. Copies are also available for review at the Lynn EDIC Office, Lynn
City Hall Room 307, 3 City Hall Square, Lynn MA 01901 and www.cdiclynn.org.

Coptes of the state regulation under which the proposed planning program will be evaluated
(301 CMR 23.00) can be obtained ar the State Bookstore, Room 116, State IMouse, Boston,
MA 02133, or at http:/ /wew.mass.gov/czm/regs/23.pdf.




